
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

6 May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Re: COVID – 19 Update No 26. 
 
Tomorrow I will be sending letters to all students about the staggered return to school next 
week. I will also be sending you a copy so that you are able to discuss the points that I have 
outlined in the letters. 
 
I also would like to remind you to make contact with the College if you intend to send in siblings 
on the day their brother or sister is scheduled to be here or if you intend to send your child in 
on non-scheduled days. If you could send the email to admin@booragul.catholic.edu.au  at 
least 48 hours before the day that your child will be on site. This will be vital for our planning 
and preparation for the successful staggered return of students in Week 3. 
 
Students who are here on their non-face to face day will continue to do work via online 
platforms. We will be setting up rosters of staff for their supervision. Teaching staff will be on 
site teaching the students who are here for their face to face day and also continuing to set 
work for and receive feedback from students in the online space.  
 
As I mentioned in my update yesterday, for our students returning next week, there will be 
many structures that have changed since they were last onsite. Please have conversations with 
them based on the letters that they will get tomorrow so that our young people are very clear 
on our expectations. I note that the Federal Government has been working on “National COVID 
- 19 Safe Work Place Principles” as they grapple with the need to get the economy moving yet 
at the same time keep adults safe in their work place environments. St Paul’s Catholic College 
is the work place of over 100 teachers, support staff and 900 students and it is vital that we all 
work together to ensure that this is a COVID – 19 safe work place for all. 
 
Once again, thank you for your patience and support. 

 
Go gently, 

 
 
 
 

Mr Graeme Selmes 
Principal 
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